“Ha.

Jody Weave_r

From: Matt Glaze <mglaze@urbanvictoria.com> on behalf of Matt Glaze
Sent: (Monday, January 16, 2023 3:33 PM

To: Jody Weaver

Cc: Jim Rudellat

Subject: Re: TPWL Breakwater

We have to get some approvals, US Fish and Wildlife & Texas Historical Commission.

THC has been submitted. USFWS is waiting for a response from TPWD. I'm hoping to have all this

cleared by the time you're able to proceed -

Matt A. Glaze, P.E.

Urban Engineering

2004 N. Commerce Street
Victoria, Texas 77901

Ph: (361) 578-9836

On Mon, Jan 16, 2023 at 3:29 PM Jody Weaver <jweaver@ portlavaca.org> wrote:

What is status (projected date of submittal) of the remaining items?

Jody

From: Matt Glaze <mglaze@urbanvictoria.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 5:55 PM

To: Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>

Cc: Jim Rudellat <jrudellat@portlavaca.org>
Subject: Re: TPWL Breakwater

We have some items to be submitted to them. We'll get those done asap.



